
Council Minutes 
July 29, 2008 

 
 
Call to order at 6:30pm. 
Attendance: John Siano, April Grunden, Judy Koesters, Kristina Boroff, Randy Severns, 
Terry Seibert, Sara Busacca, Gary Van Gundy, Amy Dudgeon, Lisa Dorsten. 
 
There were not enough present to vote or take action on any issues. 
 
There was some discussion about a memorial for the new park.  The Alumni Committee 
has some designs in mind and they are asking for Council input.  They have the money; 
they just want to coordinate with council on where the memorial should be placed.  It will 
be big enough to see from the water tower and it will be in roughly the same shape as the 
school.   
 
There was some discussion about the status of the trailer on Market Street.  Mr. 
Lammers, Mr. Junod’s attorney, w is on vacation for two weeks, so there is no update. 
 
There were some complaints about open burning in the village.  Open burning is 
permitted only for cooking purposes.  Garbage and yard waste burning is strictly 
prohibited.   
 
There was some discussion about getting stone for the alleys and the cemetery. 
 
It was mentioned that Darrell Etgen may want to be on the zoning board. 
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